
 
 

BY E-MAIL AND WEBPOSTING 
 
 
 

September 13, 2021 
 
 

Lachlan MacLean 
Senior Vice President, Property Operations 
Parkbridge Lifestyle Communities Inc. 
lmaclean@parkbridge.com 

 
 

Dear Mr. MacLean: 
 

Re: Assurance of Voluntary Compliance OEB File No. EB-2021-0214 
 

The Ontario Energy Board has reviewed and accepted the Assurance of Voluntary 
Compliance dated August 24, 2021 and filed by Parkbridge Lifestyle Communities Inc. 
on September 1, 2021 under OEB File Number EB-2021-0214. 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed by 

 

Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 
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